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I am happy to support this common sense bill. I think any and all evidence should be 

admissible to the court regardless of how it was was obtained. If illegally obtained 

footage clearly shows a crime being committed, than it should be submitted as 

evidence. If something can testify for or against the commission of a crime, it should 

not be discounted because of how the evidence was obtained. 


